
From: Annette Grant <Annette.Grant@ks.gov> 
Date: Monday, April 17, 2017 at 3:30 PM 
To: Annette Grant <Annette.Grant@ks.gov> 
Subject: KANSAS New PDL classes -Supplemental Bids 
  
  
Good afternoon, 

The ADHD, SNRI, SSRI, Tricyclics and Pulmonary Hypertension Agents will be added to the Kansas PDL.  

If you would like to submit a supplemental bid, please follow the instructions below: 

Step 1: Manufacturer obtains the CMS-approved Supplemental Drug Rebate Agreement and Schedule 
A (supplemental rebate bid form) at: 

http://www.kdheks.gov/hcf/pharmacy/pharmacy_supplemental_rebates.html 
  
Step 2: Manufacturer completes and submits the Supplemental Drug Rebate Agreement and Schedule 

A. 
  
The manufacturer should complete the contract template/bid form and forward to KDHE-DHCF 
for review.   Bids should be mailed to the following address and must contain two copies of the 
supplemental drug rebate agreement with actual wet signatures. 
  
KDHE-DHCF 
Annette Grant 
Landon State Office Building 
900 SW Jackson Ave, Suite 900 
Topeka, KS  66612 
  
All accepted contracts will guarantee that prior authorization will not be required during the 
time of the contract dates.  The contract should have dates of June 1, 2017 to May 31, 2018.  If 
a non-preferred drug(s) becomes less costly than the preferred drug(s), that drug(s) may be 
moved to the preferred list. 
  
Bid Information Required: 
1.       11-digit NDC number  
2.       Product name, strength and dosage form 
3.       Pricing reference (WAC)  
4.       Ingredient reimbursement per unit as outlined on Schedule A 
5.       CMS rebate per unit as outlined on Schedule A 
6.       Supplemental offer - Fixed net cost to state per unit 

  
Contact Information Required: 
1.       Manufacturer name  
2.       Labeler code(s)  
3.       Contact name and title  
4.       Mailing address for contact  
5.       Telephone, fax, cell phone and voice mail numbers 
6.       E-mail address  

mailto:Annette.Grant@ks.gov
mailto:Annette.Grant@ks.gov
http://www.kdheks.gov/hcf/pharmacy/pharmacy_supplemental_rebates.html


  
Step 3: KDHE-DHCF will notify manufacturer of acceptance or rejection after the net costs have been 

calculated. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you, 
  

Annette Grant, RPh 
Pharmacy Program Manager 
Division of Health Care Finance 
Kansas Department of Health and Environment 
900 SW Jackson St., Suite 900-N 
Topeka, KS 66612 
Phone: 785-296-8406 
Fax:  785-296-4813 
 


